Dear elected officials of the BOS,

Please say NO to Big Grows and YES to protecting family farms and rural homes,
rangeland, scarce water resources, and our local economy.

This is why we voted down measure AF in 2016, and it is still, and
overwhelmingly, the will of your constituents.

Sincerely,

Susan Janssen



